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MEMORANDUM 
Date:
July 26, 2016
To:
Marco A. Salvino, Sr., Mayor


Albert C. Jones, Vice Mayor


Chickie Brandimarte, Commissioner

Bobbie H. Grace, Commissioner

Paul Fetscher, Sr., Commissioner
CC:
Robert Baldwin, City Manager

Louise Stilson, City Clerk

Marc LaFerrier, Director of Community Development
From:
Thomas J. Ansbro, City Attorney

Subject:
PACE Program (“Property Assessed Clean Energy”) Building Improvements


Non-Exclusive Interlocal Subscription Agreement Relating to the Funding


And Financing of Qualifying Improvements by the Florida PACE Funding Agency

______________________________________________________________________________

The attached Resolution seeks City Commission authority to execute an “Interlocal Subscription Agreement” with the Florida PACE Funding Agency for a term of three (3) years. This will secure for City property owners PACE program loan benefits pertaining to energy efficiency devices and improvements, such as hurricane glass windows and solar panels.
Adoption of the Resolution is recommended.
TJA/law

Attachment:
Resolution 2016-


Interlocal Subscription Agreement
